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Wednesday 24th April 2024 

 

 

Year 3- Visit to the Community Garden in Shildon 
 

CRC Article 28: All children have the right to a good quality education. 
CRC Article 29: All children have the right to be the best that they can be. 

CRC Article 31: All children have the right to play and to join in with a wide range of activities. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

For your information, an educational visit for Year 3 has been arranged on Monday 29th April. Both Year 
3 classes will visit the Community Garden in Shildon at separate times throughout the afternoon. Each 
class will walk to and from school.  

The visit will support and enrich teaching and learning, and links well to topics throughout this term. It 
also supports our ongoing collaboration with the community and focus on Personal Development.  

Children are required to wear full school uniform for the visit and we kindly ask that your child attends 
school with a warm coat and a hat, scarf and gloves if you so wish. Please ensure that your child is 
wearing sensible footwear. The children are welcome to bring a change of footwear to school, to wear 
whilst visiting the garden. This could be a pair of wellies for example.  

As this is an outdoor activity, the children may come home a little muddy after they have helped to 
prepare the garden; we are sure there will be lots of fun had by all!  

 

Thank you in advance for your support. It is much appreciated. 

 

A. Finkle   H.Richardson 

 
Mrs. Finkle   Miss Richardson 
Y3 Teacher   Year 3 Teacher  
 

 

            


